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Flagstaff Academy Charter School Teachers Receive More Than
$15,000 in Grants from the Colorado Department of Education

Longmont, Colorado - [September 18, 2023] - Flagstaff Academy is pleased to
announce that 23 of our dedicated educators have been awarded grants totaling more
than $15,000. The Colorado Department of Education, in collaboration with
DonorsChoose, provided up to $1,000 in funding per teacher to help purchase
classroom supplies.

These grants will enable Flagstaff Academy educators to implement creative and
engaging educational initiatives that align with the school’s commitment to providing a
world-class learning environment. By leveraging this funding, teachers now have
additional resources to enhance the educational experience and inspire our students to
reach their full potential.

"We are immensely proud of our teachers and their dedication to innovative teaching
practices," said Katie Gustafson, Flagstaff Academy Executive Principal. "This grant
funding will further empower them to create enriching learning experiences that will
benefit our students for years to come."

Items purchased through the grant program include:

Vocabulary and sight-word games

Alphabet activities

Word building games

Phonics and phonemic awareness building manipulatives
Math and strategy board games

Classroom furniture

Art supplies



e Robotics kits
e Keyboards and mice for the Flagstaff Academy Innovation Lab
e A microscope and solar panels for the greenhouse classroom

Flagstaff Academy extends its gratitude to the Colorado Department of Education for
their continued support of educational excellence and their recognition of the
outstanding work being done by our educators.

For more information about Flagstaff Academy and our commitment to academic
excellence, please visit https://www.flagstaffacademy.org/.

About Flagstaff Academy

Flagstaff Academy is a leading tuition free public charter school located in Longmont,
CO. We provide a rigorous and engaging curriculum with a focus on science,
technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM), as well as a strong emphasis on
character education. Our dedicated educators are committed to fostering a love of
learning and inspiring students to achieve their highest potential. For more information,
visit www.flagstaffacademy.org.
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For media inquiries contact Alisa Stephens, astephens@flagstaffacademy.org,
(720) 864-9096
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